November 12, 1997

BY FAX AND U.S. MAIL

Ms. Marion Milne 3BM Television 25 Beak Street London W1R 3LB England

Dear Ms. Milne:

Our Board member, Henry Graff, forwarded to me your 4 November 1997 fax regarding the possibility of a documentary on the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. We would be very interested in discussing with you the possibility of creating such a documentary.

We are now in our last year of work, and are scheduled to complete our activities by the end of September in 1998. It would therefore be a good idea, as you suggest, to begin exploring the issues as soon as is practicable.

If you or an associate will be visiting the States in the near future, we would be pleased to speak with you. Otherwise, we will look forward to hearing your own suggestions. Please feel free to call me at (202) 724-0088.

Sincerely,

Dr. T. Jeremy Gunn Executive Director

cc: Dr. Henry F. Graff